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A Marsh
…………….

Blisworth
Northampton
…………….




	Please ask for:
	Zafran Khan

	Tel:
	01604 654401

	Our ref:
	340700

	Your ref
	

	Date:
	5th August 2008


Re: Road Condition - Blisworth to Stoke Bruerne
Dear Mr. Marsh,
Thank you for your recent letter regarding the road between Blisworth and Stoke Bruerne.
The Street Doctor report which you raised in February 2008 (PEM Ref 317667) highlighted this issue, and Mr Geoff Emmins requested the installation of a safety barrier along this particular stretch of road. This installation has been included in our service providers (MGWSP) programme of works. However this work is of a specialist nature and unfortunately has taken additional time to plan, design, and organise.
An order has now been raised and it is anticipated that the installation of the safety barrier will be completed by late August 2008.
Yours sincerely
Zafran Khan
Head of Transport and Highways
Riverside House                                                                         
Riverside Way
Bedford Road
Northampton    NN1 5NX
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